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Year 4 Homework Letter 

It’s been a quiet week without the Year 6s and Year 5s but Year 4 have been working very hard!
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Homework


Spellings – words that have the ‘i’ sound as ‘y’ but in the word not as the end (words attached)





Maths homework – this week there is a sheet to complete about decimals. 


Set A – for squares and triangles


Set B – pentagons


Set C – hexagons and octagons





If your child would like to have a go at the next set up ie if they did Set A and want to try Set B, then please do!





Main homework – what can you find out about Tutankhamun? Find out 5 facts and present them neatly to share in class.





English


Please continue to read regularly at home with your child as this is vitally important for the development of their reading and writing skills. We appreciate your help to look after your child’s reading record and  please ensure they are signed regularly and kept in your child’s book bag.





This week we have continued with our story ‘Black Dog’. We have now met some of the other characters in the story but we still haven’t met the black dog! We know that there is a dog outside and it seems to be getting bigger! We have looked at using apostrophes and exclamation marks in our writing. Also, we have used drama to think about what advice we would give to the youngest member of the family, Small, who is the only person brave enough to go outside and face the black dog! Finally we wrote a letter to Small to give her advice on what to do next.





The children will also build upon their presentation and handwriting skills. In class, we use a website called � HYPERLINK "http://www.teachhandwriting.co.uk" �www.teachhandwriting.co.uk� if you would like to practise handwriting with your child.





Maths 


This week we have been revising decimals. Early in the week, we talked about what a decimal is and linked it to fractions. We have learnt how to count up in tenths and to recognise the value of a digit when it is after the decimal point. We have also learnt how to round and order decimals.





Have a lovely weekend,


Mrs Cordey, Mr Bowen and Mrs Fowler (Year 4 Team)








Things to remember


Tuesday 3rd October is our Harvest Festival service 9.30am at Christ Church


Wednesday 11th to Friday 13th October is our Residential at Beaulieu. Information containing the finer details of our stay, will go out next week.


Tuesday 19th December is our Christmas Service











